
1 | P a g e

CROQUET NSW

Information for CNSW Members following the Board Meeting

Held on 9th April 2016

The meeting was held at Tony McArthur (Chair), John Eddes (Treasurer), Steve Thornton (Secretary),
Brenda Wild and John Compton in attendance. Rosie Landrebe and Jim Nicholls via SKYPE.

Items of interest for CNSW Members that were discussed/agreed to during the meeting are:

 Secretary to represent CNSW on the ACA Strategic Committee which is about to be formed to
replace the Strategic Plan Working Group,

 CNSW Child Protection Policy and Front Page to the Constitution updated,
 On the recommendation of the SDR – AC, the Board agreed to abolish of fees charged for

refereeing exams with immediate effect. It is to be applied to all forms of the sport
 To maintain the FY 2015-16 CNSW fee structure for FY 2016-17.
 A Working Group is to be formed to consider how NSW can be regionlised to best suit the needs

of CNSW and its membership.
 Use of `cloud’ storage (Dropbox) for Board Meeting documents.
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